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SENIOR CONCERT BAND
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Senior Concert Band Rehearsals

It is fantastic to be able to make music again with our College ensembles after the recent
restrictions. Our Senior Concert Band rehearses every Thursday after school, and are currently
preparing to perform as part of the orchestra in our upcoming Shrek The Musical! This is a
professional level score, and our students are doing very well at sight reading these parts and
playing along with the music tutors.

| encourage the College community to support these students, and all involved in the musical, by
purchasing a ticket to one of the six shows that are taking place at the beginning of Term 2. Well
done student musicians!

Mr Byron Mark
Director of Ensembles
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